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CHENOWETH – presentation at statewide senate retreat on accreditation – the audience 
represented colleges that were on “probation” or “show cause.”  At those colleges, 
Classified are not encouraged to participate in the accreditation process.  We at Foothill, 
could boast and be proud of how classified are included in all aspects.   
 
MINER – term limits – asked that all members return for another year and invited Gigi, 
as incoming Senate President, to work with chairs of ACE and Teamsters and talk about 
how we will populate the classified positions; the tri chair and SIP chairs.   
 
Extended gratitude for everyone’s participation this year.  While we did struggle, our 
work allocated $343,500 of one time dollars to high need areas and was determined in a 
collective way.  We also identified 10 faculty positions that will be hired for next year 
(11-12).  The respect of our core mission as well as the outcome directives showed that 
close attention was paid to the data.  She thanked and saluted all. 
 
 
 


